Efficiency Audits of School Districts; HB 2349

HB 2349 requires the Legislative Division of Post Audit to conduct three school district
efficiency audits each fiscal year.

The school districts will be selected for audit by the Legislative Post Audit Committee, on
a voluntary basis, at first. One small, one medium, and one large school district will be audited
each fiscal year. The audited school districts will publish a summary of their audit reports with
recommendations on their websites as well as making the audit report available, free of charge,
at each school district’s office.
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